17.

AYNSLEY TERRACE - “LOLLIPOP” PERSON

The Board considered a request to fund a ‘Lollipop’ person to assist children to cross Aynsley Terrace

near the Garlands Road intersection, as a short term measure prior to the installation of a pedestrian
refuge.

It was resolved that the installation of one pedestrian island in Aynsley Terrace on the south side of
Garlands Road be implemented.



